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13.08.2010 № 01-03/2-11/1486 

На №   от  
 
          Mr. Paul Cheung 

Director 
UN Statistics Division 

 
 
Subject: World Statistics Day 

 
 

Dear Mr. Cheung, 

I would like to thank you for the intentions to bring to the attention of Heads of 
States the national statistical capacity building and the events to observe the World 
Statistics Day. 

I am strongly convinced that the letter sent to the President of the Republic of 
Belarus will serve not only to consolidate the role of official statistics in the Republic 
of Belarus but also to support our initiatives in celebrating the World Statistics Day. 

Currently the official website of the UN Statistics Division contains the list of 
activities to observe the World Statistics Day in the Republic of Belarus. The 
Belarusian state statistical bodies will invest all efforts and resources to successfully 
celebrate this historical date. 

Please let me also congratulate you as a Director of the UN Statistics Division 
on the 2010 UN21 Award for “Improvement in Client Services” awarded to the UN 
Statistics Division by the Secretary General on July 29, 2010. 

Please accept the assurance of my highest consideration. 
 
 
Chairman Vladimir Zinovsky 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Электронная версия соответствует оригиналу 


